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Dear Applicant  
 
Application for English Teacher, The Weston Road Academy 
 
Thank you very much for requesting details for the position of English Teacher at The 
Weston Road Academy. This is an exciting opportunity for a person with teaching experience 
wishing to develop their career in an environment that is supportive of its staff. The 
successful candidate will be joining the Academy at an exciting time as it continues to grow, 
until we reach full capacity in 2020. We are looking to recruit for September 2018, an 
enthusiastic and committed teacher to join us on our journey to becoming an established, 
outstanding school. You will be a great teacher who cares deeply about the prospects of the 
young people under our care, and someone who is passionate about education within a 
comprehensive system.  
 
This is an excellent opportunity for you if you are seeking your first teaching post or if you are 
experienced in the profession.   We seek somebody who will have a committed focus on 
raising attainment and progress for all pupils within a caring and aspirational environment. 
You will benefit from working with a strong team of teachers and support staff in a purpose 
built learning environment. All staff at the school share the Academy’s vision that every pupil 
will ‘Aspire and Believe to Achieve the Extraordinary’.  Pupils will leave Weston Road with 
excellent academic outcomes and a clear purpose for the next stage of their lives, offering 
support and advice to meet and surpass their dreams and aspirations.  
 
Our information pack gives details of the post and the recruitment process.  I hope that you 
will be inspired to apply for this exciting opportunity and look forward to receiving your 
completed application. In the meantime, if you have any queries or would like to arrange a 
visit to The Weston Road Academy, please contact us on 01785 413600.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ann Kingman 
 
Headteacher 
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